
Dear Plebe Sponsor,

Congratulations!  We have received your application and you have been selected 
as a Plebe Sponsor for the Class of 2026, pending your completion of required sponsor 
training.  Whether you are a first-time sponsor or you are a veteran of the program, your 
time and efforts in support of our midshipmen are greatly appreciated.

As a first-time sponsor, you are required to attend one of several offered training 
sessions before you are assigned a member of the Class of 2026 to sponsor.  The sessions 
will be held at the Naval Academy in Mahan Hall and the dates have been posted on the 
sponsor website, www.usna.edu/sponsor. Sponsors can attend any session without prior 
registration.  The training should last about two (2) hours.  This training should 
familiarize you with the rules and regulations governing the sponsor program, as well as 
other major policies that may affect you and your Plebe, as well as provide an 
opportunity to answer any questions you may have about the sponsor program.  The 
doors to Mahan Hall will be open 30 minutes prior to the training sessions for 
registration.  

Parking is available in the parking lots of both Alumni Hall and Mahan Hall 
inside Gate 8 off of Route 450.  Guards will be able to direct you. 

Sponsors will meet their assigned plebe(s) for the first time at a reception in 
Alumni Hall, the afternoon of Sunday, August 7th.  Details will follow in a separate 
e-mail.

If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact me at 410-293-7031, or
via e-mail at sponsor@usna.edu.  We look forward to working with you during the next 
four years.

Sincerely,

Rose Clark
Director
Sponsor Program


